

Seymour News



Friday 9th February 2024



It has been another busy term of learning and we would like to share the good news that our children are on track to meet their milestones as they progress through the school.

This week the children in Year 6 took their mock SATs in preparation for their end of key stage assessments in May. All children showed courage and put in maximum effort. We are on track to achieve our best Key Stage 2 results for some years and will again be above the national average. Over 90% of children in Year 1 are on track to pass their phonics screening in June and which again is way above the national average.

What a bunch of clever children we have!

Goodbye and Good Luck

We would like to wish Mitchell Spencer lots of luck for the future as he leaves Seymour after a wonderful year of supporting the child with sports.

Also, we wish Chelsie Franks lots of love and luck as she leaves us to have her baby after half term.

INSET day on Monday 19th February - see everyone back in school on the 20th Feb



	پيا	
	9	1
Γ	- G	1
	2	
Ī		
	V	

3rd to	8th to	15th to	23rd to	29th to	5th to
7th Jan	12th Jan	19th Jan	26th Jan	2nd Feb	9th Feb
90.2%	93.38%	94.1%	93.66%	88.6%	87.8%

Diary Dates

Spring half term

Mon 12th to Fri 16th Feb

INSET day

Monday 19th February

Parents' evenings

Wed and Thurs 20th & 21st March

Last day of Spring term

Thursday 28th March

First day of Summer term

Monday 15th April

Summer half term

Mon 27th to Fri 31st May

INSET day

Monday 3rd June

INSET day

Monday 1st July

Last day of summer term

Tuesday 23rd July

Seymour Superstars The class teacher awards for

this week are

Rec - Ikeoluwa, Arlo J & Daisy

Yrl - Hargun, Evie S & Ezinne

Yr2 - Marcin and Anaya

Yr3 - Darain, Yara & Sophia

Yr4 - Tayeh and Zuha

Yr5 - Arianna and Hajara

Yr6 - Jailah, Lewis & Mira

Headteacher award

This week's headteacher awards went to Arlo J, Ezinne, Tayeh and Lewis.

Congratulations and it was a treat to share a hot chocolate with you all today.

We are proud of you all!



Tel: 01293 533198 Office email: office@seymour-tkat.org Website: www.seymour-tkat.org